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Dear Families,

It has been an absolutely wonderful start to the school year at Greenway! It was so nice to see all of the smiles on students’ faces as they 
reunited with their friends and met their new teachers.  We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for all of your hard work in 
helping your children get to school every day, ready to learn.  Your efforts and support are such a key part of your child’s education, and 
we cannot thank you enough.

In this first busy month of school, we have already had a number of very important school-wide events. We were able to have our first 
whole school assembly since the pandemic began, where we learned together about the life of Terry Fox. The following week, we had 
our annual Terry Fox run outdoors in our field. We would like to thank all of those who sent donations in for the Terry Fox Foundation 
throughout the month.

We ended the month of September with Orange Shirt Day on the 29th. On Orange Shirt Day, we take time to honour and remember 
Indigenous children who attended residential schools and learn about the continued effects of residential schools on our society. We 
started the day with a pancake and fruit breakfast for every child as a way of welcoming everyone to school and creating a sense of 
community in our classrooms. We had an awareness walk through our community in the morning, and classrooms participated in 
sharing circles in our outdoor classroom spaces. In the afternoon, we took a moment of silence as a whole school, which gave us all time 
to stop and remember together. It was a beautiful day, and we will continue to work on the process of Truth and Reconciliation 
throughout the year.

Looking forward to October, we will continue to be busy at Greenway with events like grade 5 and 6 soccer intramurals and tournaments, 
the Thanksgiving holiday, and Halloween at the end of the month.  As the weather starts to change and the leaves begin to change
colours in this coming month, we wish all of you a very happy start to the fall season!

Administrative Message

Mr. Olfert & Ms. Boult



WE USE SAFE ARRIVAL 
an automated system to record all 
student absenteeism. Please call or 
download the app onto your phone or 
computer.

Safe 

Arrival



We are a ‘Roots and Shoots’ school, inspired by Jane Goodall to 
make the world a better place. Roots and Shoots began in 1991. 
Now 130 countries are involved with this initiative. 

Each classroom gets to tackle real issues that they think are 
relevant and that relate to helping the animal community, the 
human community or the environment in our area. These 
projects will begin with a community walk to take a look at and 
discuss what is seen in our neighborhood. We love how we see 
leadership skills emerge and important meaningful discussions 
take place. It is a great project. 

Stay tuned for more information and updates as the year goes 
along

Find our more at: https://www.rootsandshoots.org/about

If you have any questions about what your child’s class project is, 
please ask your child’s teacher. 

Roots And  

Shoots!



Thanks for a great start! A couple of reminders. 

Please ensure all registration forms and payments are returned to school.
Your child has been given a registration form for this year if they are staying.
Fees must be paid on or before the beginning of each month. 

Forms not returned or missed payments may affect your child’s ability to
remain in the Lunch Program. **Fees are due on or before the first of each 
month. A $35.00 fee will be charged for NSF (non-sufficient funds) cheques.

Receipts for 2022 will be issued in January.

We do permit ‘Casual Stay’ lunch If needed. The fee for this is  $2.00

Thank you!
Ms. Stark, Lunch Program Director

E-mail: greenwaylunchprogram@gmail.com 

Lunch Program 



CREDITS: This presentation template was created 
by Slidesgo, including icons by Flaticon and 

infographics & images by Freepik

Friendly Reminder: 

Our Parking Lot is for Staff 

use only.
A number of parents drive their children to and 
from school. We request that you not drop your 

child off in the Staff Parking Lot located on 
Banning Street or  the Bus Loading Zones
located at the front of our school on Burnell

Street. Thank you for your cooperation!



In the Family Room, we welcome families to join in 
meaningful programs, events, and activities. 
Additionally, the Community Support Worker 
(Lisa) can assist you with accessing:

· Food security
· Winter wear
· Shoes/boots
· Clothing
· Feminine hygiene products
· Applications for important documents such 

as birth certificates & Manitoba health 
cards
· Community resources such as counselling, 

financial supports, adult education, etc.
… And much more!

Please drop in during Community Support Worker 
hours:

Thursdays: 9am – 3:30pm
Fridays: 9am – 3:30pm
Tuesday mornings: By appointment
Or, please feel free to contact Lisa by phone at 

(204)775-2455 or e-mail at 
lscales@wsd1.org

Family Room

Thursdays 9:15 am – 11:15 am
Looking for something to do with your little 
ones? Start your week off right with the Parent 
Room’s play group!

Join us for this drop-in program with your 
infants and preschoolers for a structured 
morning of outdoor play, literacy, and a healthy 
snack!

As always, if you have any questions, please 
feel welcome to contact Lisa in person during 
CSW hours, or by phone or e-mail.

Play Group
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